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End of Life Notification

To: All Relevant Customers

From: Newhaven Display Marketing, Business Management

This notice is to inform you of the obsolescence of the following LCD display product:

NHD-1.8-128160ZF-CTXL#
This LCD display is obsolete as of this date, November 8, 2011, due to the discontinuation of the Driver/Controller IC.

See below for the best possible replacements:

Obsolete Description Potential Alternate Description

1.8” Color TFT 1.8” Color TFT
NHD-1.8-128160ZF-CTXL#  |8-bit ILI9163 controller NHD-1.8-128160TF-CTXI# |8-bit HX8353D controller

Please visit www.newhavendisplay.com or email nhtech@newhavendisplay.com for further information or assistance in choosing a replacement di




